Tucker Middle School
Music Department
Chicago, IL Spring Trip 

March 22nd, 2018- March 25th, 2018
Dear Parents,

Listed below are suggested packing items for Band, Chorus, and Orchestra members that are traveling to Chicago, IL.  While I do understand this may be an added expense to your budget, we must remember we are teaching and exposing our children to the protocols and proper dress code to various places throughout this trip.  All participating Band, Chorus, and Orchestra members will perform at the Heritage Chicago Festival on Saturday, March 24th, 2018.
Suggested Personal Items…
Coat/Jacket

Rain Gear/Poncho/Water Proof Jacket
Pants (MUST BRING AT LEAST 1 PAIR OF BLACK PANTS, 1 PAIR OF BLUE JEANS, AND ANOTHER PAIR OF PANTS/SWEATPANTS FOR SUNDAY)
Shirts
TMS Band/Chorus/Orchestra Burgundy T-shirt- wear it to school on Wednesday night.
Khaki Pants- wear it to school on Wednesday night.

TMS Band/Orchestra Hoodie

Commemorative Chicago Black Long-Sleeve Shirt
Socks/Stockings (MUST BRING AT LEAST 1 PAIR OF BLACK SOCKS and 2 PAIRS OF REGULAR SOCKS)
Underwear

Pajamas/Robe

Slippers (for hotel only)
Black Dressy Shoes

Comfortable White Athletic Shoes for Walking (no flip flops)- wear them to school on Wednesday night.
A Hat to Shade Your Head from the Sun (
Sunglasses

Toiletries and More…

Brush/Comb

Shampoo/Conditioner

Toothbrush/Toothpaste/Dental Floss/Mouthwash
Deodorant

Kleenex

Medications

Contact Lens/Solution

Camera

Cosmetics

Curling Iron

Sun Screen with a High SPF number

Personal Supplies:
· It is your option to provide additional funds to your child for gifts and souvenirs.

· The TMS Band Booster Association will provide ID badges with lanyards to all Band, Chorus, and Orchestra students with their photos and personal information.

· All students are required to have a watch.
· Please discuss with your child the importance of securing their personal items, such as cell phones, hand held games, video games, ipads, etc… 
· Wear comfortable white athletic shoes for extended walking to protect feet.

ATTENTION:

All Band, Chorus, and Orchestra students, parents, and chaperones are to report to the Tucker Middle School Band room on Wednesday, March 21st, 2018 at 10:00 PM.  We will organize, load, and secure instruments/ equipment/luggage on the bus.  We will board the busses at 11:45 PM and depart Tucker Middle School approximately at 12 midnight.

Parents, below is a list of drinks, fruit, and snacks that we would like to have donated for our trip to and from Chicago, IL.  If possible, please send all donations by Monday, March 19th, 2018.
Thank you! 

Water


Apples


Chips


Cookies
Juice Boxes

Grapes


Granola Bars

Trail Mix

Powerade

Oranges

Fruit Snacks

Crackers
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